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Koon, Nancy

From: Rhonda Patton <rhondajpatton@hotmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 12, 2022 6:02 PM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: RE: Discharge Permit Number AR0053210, AFIN 60-05010

For over 20 years we have lived just a few miles away from the proposed Mill Creek ‘build’ site.  I can’t tell 
you how many times Roland Cut-Off had to be closed due to flooding over the roadway.  This history alone 
should set the precedent for why, particularly, a sewage treatment facility should be nowhere near the 
vicinity.  It’s absurd and clearly an act of sheer greed to desire to cram as many houses into such a tiny 
space…that does NOT fit into the historical landscape whatsoever.  I vehemently oppose the allowance of the 
building of such a facility.  The community cannot absorb it without great costs to those already residing in the 
area.   
 
Sincerely, 
Rhonda J Patton 
20411 Lake Vista Dr (Maumelle Ridge) 
Roland AR 
(Previously at West Road in Roland) 


